
From: Meisler, Miriam [mailto:meislerm@med.umich.edu]  
Sent: Sunday, March 04, 2018 8:07 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed use of building on Packard Road 

 

I am writing with my concerns regarding the  
proposed use of the building at 1202 Packard Road  
as a medical marijuana distribution site.  It is my  
understanding that the Planning Commission will be making a decision on the proposed use.  I 
am concerned with the location of the building in close proximity to a buddist temple on one 
side and a family grocery store on the other side, on a busy street with few parking spaces.  I 
am concerned about increased congestion in a still relatively-quiet neighborhood.  More 
appropriate sites in downtown or in detached buildings with parking, are already functioning in 
Ann Arbor.  Please advice me regarding appropriate input re. your decision on this matter. 
 
with thanks in advance, 
 
Miriam Meisler 
1203 Gardner Ave. 
Ann Arbor 48104 
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